## ESG NEWSLETTER "CYCLE RIDE FOR CLEAN ENERGY" 2006



It's that time of year again when many individuals and organisations put their backs into raising money for the highly successful and important GBC Open Day event. The ESG has participated in the past couple of years and plans to do so again - read on.....!!!

## What??

For the third year running the ESG is organising a "Cycle Ride for Clean Energy", a symbolic journey starting at our noisy, polluting, fossil fuelled power station, OESCO and winding its way through 40kms of beautiful countryside to Facinas, an area dotted with wind farms. There a hearty lunch will await both cyclists and friends and supporters

## When? this Sunday 10th

Where? meeting at OESCO power station @ 08:30

Why? a little physical challenge before the polvorones & festive season take over + raise a little bit of money for GBC Open Day & awareness on an important environmental issue

**How?** on your mountain bike, then transport is provided to bring your bike back although you should have a friend/family meet you at Facinas, join us for lunch <u>and</u> bring you back. This and other logistics can be discussed with:

ESG's Jonathan Scott on:

email: <u>jonathanscott\_2000@yahoo.com</u> mob: 54005406 (outside 16.00 to 20.00hrs)

Links

For a few photos:

http://gibraltarnewsonline.com/gallery/thumbnails.php?album=23

For a report on last year's cycle:

http://www.gibraltarnewsonline.com/2005/12/07/2546/

For more on the ESG:

http://www.esg-gib.net/